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21 February 2015

THE CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER
Camden Planning Department
Camden Town Hall

Judd Street, WC1H 9JE

Dear SirMadam,

RE: THE PROPOSED NEW INSTITUTE OF IMMUNOLOGY AND ADJOINING FACILITIES AT THE ROYAL FREE
HOSPITAL IN HAMPSTEAD NW3

Reference number 2014/6845/P

[ am writing to voice my approval and endorsement of the proposed scheme.

I think it will e of great benefit to the local community and also those afflicted by the chronic diseases it will help to treat worldwide.
I consider that understanding and finding treatments and cures for chronic diseases is the only way of helping to reduce the NHS costs
in the long Tun and is vital, so this scheme has my full backing.

Yours faithfully,

Signed:
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